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From: Morgan Holliday 
Sent: 15 November 2021 11:48
To: Local Plan
Subject: No more houses

I am apposed to the building on all green belt lands including in statham and Thelwall Hayes. 
Do not build more houses!! It is not another Stockton Heath, people come to see the nature and the walks!! 
It is so sad what you are doing to our home. Not even to help the homeless or those in need but to help 
people that are rich!! 
 
I live  and i will not be happy with houses being built next to us. It's bad 
enough living opposite a school. The road is unsafe and no safety has been done to stop this. Imagine with 
more houses how this will increase crashes along this road. Not even speed bumps have been considered. It 
is a 20 zone and people do the national speed limit of 70. Putting houses on this land will only increase this 
and stop the beauty of the nature that We walk through on the path's and bridges. 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 




